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Monday 11th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you will know St Margaret Mary’s Catholic Junior School was recently inspected and we are 
now in a position to share the findings with you. 
 
You can access our OFSTED report via the school website in addition it has been shared via the 
school app today. 
 
We are extremely pleased with the outcomes of the inspection and the report highlights the 
excellent work of the governors, the staff and most importantly the children of the school.  
 
We hope you enjoy reading the report and are proud to be part of the community of St Margaret 
Mary’s Catholic Junior School. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Mr K Landrum & Mrs R Culley  
Interim Executive Head & Interim Head of School  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friendship, Spirituality, Resilience, Respect, Humour, Honesty, Kindness, Citizenship & Peace 

 

Loving, learning, growing together with Jesus 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 


